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7" September 2014

Mr lan Kemp

49 All Saints Place
Bromsgrove
Worcestershire
B61 0AX

Dear Sir
Birmingham Development Plan 2031

| was one of a number of people who sent in objections to the above plan. | was very
disappointed to learn that not one of the nearly 6,000 objections has been taken into
consideration by Birmingham City Council and that the Plan has been submitted unchanged.

| feel that a Consultation process that does not listen to local people who have knowledge and
concemns about the Development Plan is unsound. The Consultation process itself was
extremely difficult to understand and participate in, which makes me think that, had it been
easier, many more people would have sent in comments. Unfortunately, it seems as though no
amount of comments or objections would have made any difference.

| hope the Inspector will be able to look into this at the Public Examination.

Yours faithfully

C/NN'

R | Tumer
(Signed on behalf of R Tumer in his absence & with his agreement)





